
 

2018 Fair Board 

The Bosque Farms Community Fair Association is pleased to 
announce the dates for the 79th Annual Community Fair.  This year’s 

Fair dates will be held on August 3rd, 4th, and 5th; August 2nd will be 

early setup for vendors and exhibitors. 

Your Bosque Farms Community Fair has enjoyed 79 successful years 

because of support from the community and businesses, like yours. 

We are seeking support and sponsorship in many areas:  Advertising 

in the Fair Book; Donations of Services, Goods, or Cash for the Fair 
and its Activities; Donations for the Fund-Raising Auction; and 

Volunteers to help with the Fair.  The Fair, and most importantly, the 

citizens of the Bosque Farms community will benefit from your 

company’s support. 

As you know our Community Fair is dedicated to the celebration of 

community, youth and family values. 

For more information on the fair, contact the Fair Board by email 

BosqueFarmsFair@gmail.com or on Facebook.  Donation receipts can 

be given upon request.  Your donation will assist the fair’s fundings. 

Thank you for your invaluable support at this year Bosque Farms 

Community Fair. 

Sincerely, 

Bosque Farms Community Fair Association 
P.O. Box 261 

Peralta, NM 87042 
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